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The Public Health Agency has supported Council for the Homeless NI to produce
harm reduction booklets on NPS. These booklets are NOT aimed at the general
population, but are specifically aimed at adults who are already taking either
stimulant-type drugs, or synthetic cannabinoids (“herbal”). They give basic
information and advice on how to reduce the risks of taking these substances.

Details
Format
24 page booklet
Target group
Adults who are already taking either stimulant-type drugs, or synthetic cannabinoids
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Attachment Size
herbal_harm_reduction16.pdf 164.26 KB
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